
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

19th July 2022 

Dear Scholars, 

RE: ARREST OF TWO SCHOLARS 

Greetings from the Program Implementation Team.  

We hope that you are keeping well and safe. 
 
This is to inform you that two of your colleagues; 

1. Oloo Simon Harnest, Cohort 5, Bachelor of Information Systems & Technology, 

and  

2.  Ibila Margaret, Cohort 5, Bachelor of Biomedical Laboratory Technology 

were arrested last evening by Uganda Police, under the suspicion of having participated 

in the violence that occurred on the night of 14th July, during Guild campaigns, in which  a 

student from UCU was stabbed to death.  

We have confirmed this morning that both Scholars and another two University students 

are in Police Custody for further investigations. We would like to appeal for calm, as the 

law enforcement Units carry out their work. 

We will continue to provide updates on the matter, as the investigations go on. 

 
Stay Safe. 

 
Dr. Justine Namaalwa 

 
 
 

Program Coordinator 
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